
 

 

 

 

 

'God’s word is a lamp to guide our feet and a light for our path’ 
Inspired by Psalm 119:105 

 
Bulphan C of E Academy fully complies with information legislation.  For the full details on how we use your personal information please visit 

https://www.bulphanprimary.thurrock.sch.uk/privacy-notices/  or call 01375 891220 if you are unable to access the internet 
 

                                                                               

Bulphan Church of England Academy 

Fen Lane, Bulphan, Essex. RM14 3RL 
 
Headteacher: Miss S. Finch 
Telephone: (01375) 891220 
Email:  admin@bulphanprimary.thurrock.sch.uk     
 

       
26th November 2020 

 
 
Staying safe at the school gate 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you to parents and carers for your ongoing 
support during these challenging times.  
 
I would like to reminder you to keep yourself and others safe by observing social 
distancing at the school gate. We have staggered drop off and collection times to make it 
easier to maintain social distancing.  
 
Please stick to the times scheduled and try to leave the area as soon as possible to make 
sure there is room for the next group of parents and children to drop off or pick up.  
 
Please also ensure that only one parent/ carer is dropping off or picking up your 
child/children to reduce the number of people around the school site.   
 
The school gate is a common meeting place for parents but in the current climate it can 
create conditions in which infections like Coronavirus can thrive.  
  
The safety procedures we have put in place will continue to ensure that we all remain 
safe in these unprecedented times and we thank you in advance for your continued 
support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Miss. S Finch 
Headteacher  
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